
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

TOPIC:                 Approval of Food Service Purchases for 2024-2025

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of food service items from Van Eerden located in Grand Rapids, Michigan 
in the amount of $3,000,000; Cedar Crest Dairy located in Hudsonville, Michigan in the 
amount of $300,000; MMAS Solutions located in Livonia, Michigan in the amount of 
$200,000, and Livonia Italian Bakery located in Livonia, Michigan in the amount of 
$100,000 for the 2024-25 school year.

RATIONALE:

These will be open purchase orders for the 2024-2025 school year to purchase a variety 
of items required for making and serving school meals.
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Food Service Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attachment

PF/ko


